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Subject: Bianca Tetrault at OSVRSE

From: Robin Beech <robin.beech@mcgill.ca>

Date: 2022-07-20, 12:01 p.m.

To: "Fabrice Labeau, Prof." <fabrice.labeau@mcgill.ca>

CC: "Leigh Yetter, Dr." <leigh.yetter@mcgill.ca>, "Angela Campbell, Prof."
<angela.campbell@mcgill.ca>, "Linda Webb, Ms." <linda.webb@mcgill.ca>

Hi Fabrice.
| spoke with Bianca yesterday and she informed me
and will be leaving OSVRSE.

She
has spoken to Emilie and | will speak to my team today, but so far no others are aware.

This will leave Emilie alone in OSVRSE to handle case work and if she needs to be away from the
University for any reason, OSVRSE would have to close access to cases. | will work with Emilie and the

other staff in mi office to relieve as much of the workload from Emilie as iossible in the short tern'l

| will keep you updated with any new information as it becomes available.

Robin Beech
Dean of Students
Office of the Dean of Students

McGill University

Brown Student Services Building, Suite 2100
3600 McTavish Street

Montreal, Quebec, H3A 0G3

T: 514.398.4990

robin.beech@mcgill.ca
http://www.mcgill.ca/deanofstudents/

We would like to acknowledge that McGill University is located on land which has long served as a site of meeting and
exchange amongst Indigenous peoples, including the Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabeg nations. McGill honours,
recognizes and respects these nations as the traditional stewards of the lands and waters on which we meet today.
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